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Regarding: Vote NO on HB3362 
March 4, 2024 
 
My name is Tracy Honl and I am a concerned resident over House Bill 3362 that levies a tax 
of 4% on all tire purchases to fund such things as mass transit systems, wildlife crossings 
over highways, etc.  
 
Oregonians have repeatedly rejected a sales tax. Should we now pay a sales tax (“excise 
tax”) on tires, including those for tractors and other off-road vehicles to fund projects not 
related to road and bridge maintenance? NO  
 
Should businesses be burdened with collection, record-keeping, and payment of such 
taxes? NO 
 
Please vote no on HB 3362.  The last thing Oregonian’s need is another tax - especially one 
that doesn’t fix our crumbling roads and bridges.  
 

Thank you, 

Tracy Honl 
Astoria, Oregon 


